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Good man, lend a handHelp me to deal with some
scumWho are only in their late teensBut I hate their
existenceThey think 3 on 1A normal thingNetwork 7
encouraged themBut tonight they picked the wrong
manSquid lordRevengeVastJustHis
intelligenceSpreads[extra verse on peel
session:Number one squat with grey turnup jeansStuck
up white hairstyleObviously sheep shag mill townSquid
lord revengeJust his intelligence vast]The second one
is a streak of pissLeave me alone with himHis
blindness will be funBut it won?t make a
differenceSquid lordVastJustHis intelligenceThe third
one stood behindHeld my armsBut in the hospitalHis
bed will be in a draughtA geriatric germ-wellI curse his
family and wish them poorBut he?ll have time to
dwellOn squid revenge, cooped-upIn 3 months of pure
hellSquid lordVastJustHis tentaclesSpreadGood man,
lend a handHelp me clear this messGive me back the
law it took from my lifeGive me back the pride of my
classThis scum are just a morassSquid
lordRevengeVastJustHis intelligence
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